
I am deeply passionate about real estate and the vibrant communities of the Willamette Valley. 
Having grown up in Salem, I am grateful for the opportunity to give back to this remarkable area and 
help drive positive change. 

I am excited to bring my enthusiasm and experience to the Mid Valley Association of REALTORS® 
(MVAR) Board of Directors. With 7.5 years as a real estate agent, I am dedicated to fostering growth 
within our industry and enhancing the community we serve. I believe that, together, we can 
continue to amplify our collective influence and create lasting impact. 

My commitment to service extends beyond real estate. I have spent seven years working with the 
Union Gospel Mission of Salem, where I witnessed the power of compassion and the importance of 
community support. Additionally, my time working in the Oregon Legislature, across four sessions, 
deepened my understanding of the legislative process and the potential to effect meaningful 
change. 

I would be honored to bring my skills, passion, and dedication to the MVAR Board of Directors. 
Thank you for considering my candidacy. I look forward to the opportunity to contribute to the future 
of our community. 

 


